

April 17, 2018

Leslie Kristof Campus President Keiser University 9400 SW Discovery Way Port St. Lucie, FL 34987

Dear Leslie,

I wanted to thank you for inviting me to your event last week which recognized Judy Weber from Manpower for her recruiting efforts and dedication at Keiser University.

Keiser University has been an excellent recruiting source for Manpower. The students that we meet are well prepared for the interview, and well-spoken with the skills needed for today's workforce.

The campus staff and faculty have been more than welcoming. They are committed to creating a quality workforce for employers on the Treasure Coast and are extremely engaging.

It has been our pleasure working as a partner with Keiser University in Tradition and we look forward to continuing our relationship.

Best regards,

Joan Greenberg

Joan Greenberg Regional Director Joan.greenberg@manpower.com 561-866-9982

Main office: 11211 Prosperity Farms Rd.

Suite C-210

Palm Beach Gardens, FL 33410